
NOTICE OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS VACANCY 

Due to personal health issues, Tom Nuthall has resigned as President of the Board of Directors, effective 
September 1, 2024.  At the scheduled Board of Directors meeting on September 7, 2024 Susan Alderfer 
was re-instated as Secretary and Randy Wilhite was appointed President by the Board.  As a result there 
is now a vacancy on the five member Board of Directors for a Director.  The Board is asking for 
volunteers from the membership to fill this position.   

If you wish to volunteer for this position on the Board, please send an e-mail to 
windoverfarmshoatitusville@gmail.com or drop us a letter at Board of Directors, PO Box 658, Titusville, 
FL 32781.  We will collect responses for 30 days and announce the appointment as Director at the 
scheduled Board of Directors meeting on October 5, 2024. 

 


